
 

  

          Service Alert 

                       Bus Stop Closure 
Wednesday September 11 - end of   

September, 2024    (Subject to Change) 

      

Due to road work , this bus stop is closed. Please use the temporary bus stop indicated on the map below. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Transportation Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-4111 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

 

 Closed Stop 
 

Temporary Stop  


